
Dear neighbour, 
 

My name is Iain Mansfield, and I am part of your 

Conservative campaigning team for Panshanger. I 

just wanted to drop you a line to say thank you 

for the warm response I have received over the last 

few weeks, and to wish you and your family a 

wonderful festive season. The fall of autumn has 

made our area even more wonderful to look at, 

and luckily it hasnôt been too cold! 
 

I have lived in our area with my wife and two young children for many years 

now, and I am very active in our community. Working alongside Cllrs. Sara 

Glick and Terry Mitchinson, I have been working hard to do something about 

the anti- social behaviour we see in the area. Recently, we have been successful 

in getting CCTV cameras installed at Moneyhole Playing Fields, and we will be 

pushing for more such solutions.  
 

I look forward to meeting more of you in the new year. I truly understand and 

care about our area, and I would be honoured to represent you on the 

Borough Council if I am fortunate enough to be elected in May.  

 

Wishing you all a merry Christmas and a healthy and prosperous new year, 
 

Iain Mansfield 
Conservative campaigner for Panshanger ward 

 

P.S. Local issues donôt go away just because itôs Christmas. If you have 

any problems over this festive period, please get in touch using the  

details above.  
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